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What a wonderful end to a shorter than usu-
al week in school. Today the SJF school com-
munity enjoyed a fantastic day of coronation 
celebrations in honour of King Charles III.  

The day started with a re-enactment of the 
coronation as part of Yr2 St Ignatius class 
assembly. The children also performed some 
beautiful songs with a coronation theme. 

At lunchtime our prayers were answered, the 
rain held off (mostly) and we tucked in to 
our coronation lunch rounded off by the very 
generous donations of cakes and treats 
(thank you parents and carers). 

As we begin (another) long weekend but this 
time with a very special purpose, we pray 
that King Charles III is blessed, guided and 
led by the Holy Spirit as he begins his official 
reign as our new monarch. 

God Save the King. 

Enjoy the celebrations everyone.  

Week Beginning – 8th May 

Yr6 SATS all week 

Monday 8th 

SCHOOL CLOSED - BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 9th 

Wednesday 10th 

Thursday 11th 

Friday 12th 

Letters Home: 

Street party donations—whole 
school 
Swimming Lessons—Yr2 
Littlehampton trip—Yr2 
Street party arrangements—
Class reps 
Worry Ninja Workshops—Yr6 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Mikias D, Clara E, 

Quinn M, Penelope M, 

Lucy B, Riley D, Lisa M. 

We have made a new website page to share with par-
ents our coronation celebrations so please do look at 
some of the gorgeous photos and videos from today.  

https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/curriculum/
coronation-of-kings-charles-iii/  

REMINDER: The school photographer is 

coming in on Tuesday 16th May.  

More information will be sent home next week. 

More informatuio 

https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/curriculum/coronation-of-kings-charles-iii/
https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/curriculum/coronation-of-kings-charles-iii/


On Tuesday Year 5 visited two different 
Pizza Express restaurants; one in Wim-
bledon Village and one in New Malden. 
We learnt how to make our own pizzas 
using tomato, cheese and pizza dough. 
We also learnt that olive trees can live 
for over 6 centuries. We brought our 
pizza back to school with us and lots of 
us enjoyed eating them for our lunch. 
The were de-
licious. 
Ryan and  
Arturo 



 



King Charles III Coronation Street Party - 8th May: 

We are holding a street party for all our parishioners and the local commu-

nity on Bank Holiday Monday, 8th May from 1pm-5pm in the church 

car park.  

No invitation required. Please come and bring your family and friends.  

We will provide the tables and chairs, just bring a picnic! 

There will be music (from our very own DJ Canute) and lots of activities 

for the children.  

Beer/Wine and Soft drinks will be available to purchase from the bar and 

Tea/Coffee/Cake and Ice Cream will also be on sale. 

We welcome donations of Cakes/Cupcakes to sell at our street party. 

Please bring donations to the church hall on  

Monday morning from 10am 


